
Leavers Letter -  

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

This letter is hoping to outline arrangements for all leavers; those in Y13 ending their 6th form 

qualifications, those in Y11 ending their KS4 qualifications, and those leaving us as part of the Battalion 

move. 

Y13:  

As we approach the completion of coursework and final assessments this term some students will have 

the opportunity to move towards a reduced timetable. This will mean students will only need to attend 

school for priority lessons in subjects where work/units are outstanding and/or where assessments still 

need to be completed. Some courses still have remaining parts of the specification to be taught and so 

this is of course of utmost importance. 

Reduced timetables will need to be agreed with Mrs Barrow and will only be permitted once official sign 

off from the course has been sanctioned by class teachers and Mr Sproson. We hope the reduced time 

in school will give year 13 students the opportunity to prepare for the next phase of their educational 

journeys.  

We will also hold an official leavers assembly on May 20th after school (2 - 3pm). On the same day 

students are also invited for an informal farewell meal at 7pm at Masalas - pending restrictions. The 

official leaving day for Year 13s will be May 28th. This will enable all courses to have time to complete 

their specifications and for all assessments to be completed and moderated. If students do complete 

their studies with us prior to this date early leave may be granted. In this case an official ‘signing out’ 

form must be completed with a final sign off by the Headteacher before students can cease to follow 

their timetables.  

Y11: 

Students are entering the last few weeks of their formal lessons of KS4 which are ending with exam 

board tests in the majority of subjects. These tests are scheduled to be completed for all students by 

11th June. If any students are finished before then their lessons will continue to run as normal until this 

date as the specifications are fully finished and evidence finalised. 

The final day for all Y11’s is therefore the 11th June 2021.  

Students then have 2 options: 

a) Finish schooling at KRS and are off rolled from our register. They are then free to move with family to 

new locations or prepare in their own way for their next steps. 

b) return to school between 20th - 24th June to begin transition work into their KS5 studies. Students will 

create an agreed timetable with Mrs Barrow (Head of 6th Form) and work on a mixture of online 

activities relating to subject choices for KS5, online work experience, volunteering opportunities and 

challenges as well as the potential of some face-to-face lessons if this works on the timetable. This may 

be a full time or part time arrangement of hours across a week. 



The Y11 have their leaving Meal / Party planned to be at the Watersports Beach Bar on 11th June 18:30 – 

21:30 – more details of time and logistics to follow later in the month. 

 

All other year group leavers this academic year: 

These will be arranged in thew normal way through Mrs Bec Cripps-Thomas and will all be at the end of 

the school academic year (20th July 2021). If it is earlier, please ensure you have informed and worked 

with Mrs Cripps-Thomas to ensure you have a smooth transition.  

The Battalion leavers not in Y11 or Y13 will have an in school leaving event to celebrate their time at KRS 

as part of the last Day in school on 20th July. 

 

Leavers Hoodies: 

The last day of term for students not in Y11 or 13 is 20th July 2021, unless you have been posted earlier 

and have contacted school to make them aware to support your child's transition.  

We would like to offer the opportunity to all leavers to buy ‘leavers hoodies’. These will be at the school 

subsidised cost of 15 Euro’s. We hope this makes this memorable item affordable for all those who 

would like one. The Hoodie has a choice of the following colours and sizes and will be designed as 

below:  

 

 



 

Colours Available 

White Black Orange Sky Blue () Navy 

Red Royal Blue Grey Green Turquoise 

 

Sizes Available 

XS S M L XL 2XL 

* Hoodie sizes can be checked by asking at reception to see an example of each size. 

If your son / daughter would like a hoodie, please fill in and return the slip at the bottom of the letter 

and return it to school reception via your son / daughter before Thu 6thth May. With the full payment of 

15 Euros. Or send an email to krs.enquiries@modschools.org with all the details below and arrange for 

payment By Thu 6th May. 

We hope this gives you some clarity of leaving dates and celebrations we have organised for each group 

of leavers.  

If you have any questions based on this information, please do contact the school. 

Yours Faithfully, 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Leavers Hoodie 2021 

Child Name ___________________ 

Child Initials to print on front of hoodie __ __ __ 

Colour  ________________   Size _________________ 

❑ I have enclosed 15 Euros for the school Hoodie  

Parent Signature: ____________________________ 
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